
Dear [Publisher's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out on behalf of the [Local Library 

Name], a community library committed to fostering a love for reading and providing educational 

resources to our patrons. 

Due to budget constraints and an increase in demand for new titles, we are seeking support from 

generous publishers like you. We would greatly appreciate any donation of books or resources 

that you could provide. Your contributions will help us enhance our collections and ensure that 

our community has access to a wide variety of reading materials. 

In recognition of your support, we would be happy to display your logo on our library's 

promotional materials and website, as well as recognize your generosity in our newsletters. 

Thank you for considering our request. We truly believe that with your support, we can make a 

significant impact in our community. Please feel free to contact us at [Your Phone Number] or 

[Your Email Address] to discuss this further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Local Library Name]  

[Library Address]  

[Library Phone Number]  

[Library Email Address] 


